
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The South Plainfield Public Library is excited to announce our 2024 

Adult Summer Reading Program, “Adventure Begins At Your Library”! All 

adults are invited to sign up and participate. 

 

After reading 5 books, you can come check in and received a book mark 

and book light. After 10 books, you will receive a tote bag and water 

bottle and any books after 10 will get a raffle ticket for a prize 

drawing at the end of the program.  

 

Please note that ALL reading materials may be counted, including books, 

audiobooks, e-books, magazines, comic books & graphic novels.  

 

Registration will begin on MONDAY JUNE 24th and titles may be logged 

until FRIDAY AUGUST 31st. The first week of check-in is the week of 

July 1st.  
 

CHECK IN IS ONCE A WEEK 
 

If you are interested in the summer reading program and would like a 

booklet emailed to you, please email spcurbsidepickup@gmail.com with 

your name and phone number and one will be sent to you 

 

Happy Reading! 
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